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Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

Tomorrow, Friday the 26th July, is New Ireland Day and has been gazetted by the New Ireland Provincial 

Government as Public Holiday in the province.  

 

School Hats and Uniform 

Please ensure your child has a school hat to wear during playtime and other outdoor activities. Please make sure 

hats are clearly named. If you require any item of school uniform, please see Rose in the front office. 

 

Meetings 

The first School Council meeting for this term will be held tonight, Thursday 25th of July, at 7pm. 

 
Congratulations to our Term 3 Student Leaders and Councillors 

 

Ivana Zeriga-Gati – Year 8 
 

Bertilla Sigere – Year 8 
 

Killian Karaut – Year 7 
 

Dwaynne Bagla – Year 6 
 

Pat Kola – Year 5 
 

Berrick Bagla – Year 4 
 

Shantalyna Waho – Year 2 
 

Maclyn Kalipa – Year 1 
 

Piper Huxtable – Year 3  
 

Norman Giuna - Prep 

 

 

 

 

Term Three Canteen 

Canteen will be available from Friday of Week 3. Find below is the Canteen Menu which is just the same as last 

term’s menu. Attached is the Canteen Roster. If you cannot attend on the day you are rostered, please let Cheryl 

know so she can find someone to fill in or you can swap with someone.  

 

Golden Orchid Ball - Havana Nights 
Only 3 weeks to go!! Purchase your ticket for this year's Golden Orchid Ball by 3pm next Friday 2nd 
August 2019 and be in the draw to win a Pop Up Shop Voucher. (See attached Poster for more details). 
We are looking forward to a great night. If you don't know already we also have special guest Jeffry 
Feeger, who will be doing a live painting at the ball. Hats should also be on sale soon!! You can purchase 
your ticket from Rose at the school office or from the club on Wednesday and Friday evenings 
 

TERM 3 PE  

During Term Three, all PE classes will be participating in Swimming and Water Safety classes during their 

allocated PE time. Students are to come prepared with appropriate swimming attire, towels, underwear, 

thongs and sunscreen. 

 
 
 

 

      Week 2 Term 3 2019  

 

 

 



Congratulations to Week 1 Principal’s Award Winners! 
 

 

Annalisa Daimol – Year 5 

 

Iva Kola – Year 7 

 

Benjamin Likia – Year 1 

 

Raymond Magem – Kindy 

 

Mitchell Boreham – Prep 

 

Trent Bagla – Year 3 (absent) 

 

 

 

 
 

Learning about Drones! 
NML engineer, Paul Kwira, from the Geothermal 
Department, came and shared with us some ways 
that drones are used at the mine. He also flew a 
drone and took a whole school photo from the sky! 
For some students, this was the first time they have 
seen a drone! 
Students were interested to learn that the drones 
are used to create 3D models of the pit, to check 
for dangers to people and equipment and to even 
record blasts to make sure the blast went as 
planned.  
It was surprising to learn how much drones are 
used at the mine! 
We would like to thank Paul for coming to visit and 
share his knowledge, and also James Bu who coordinated the visit with Ms Langusch. 

  
 
 

 

 

2018 Year Book 
If anyone would like a 2018 LIPS Year Book, please see Rose in the 
office. 
 

 
 
End of Term  
Please note that the last day of Term 3 is THURSDAY SEPTEMBER 19th. 
 
 
 

 

Regards,  

Greg Neville 

 

 

 

 



 



 
 

 

 



 


